
Newsletter – 23 February 2024 

    

Dear Parents/Carers 

It’s been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week and see them happy and 

settled.   There is a positive atmosphere in school and although this is a short half term, 

there is lots to do! 

This week, I have spoken to children, from each class, about reading.  They told me how 

much they enjoy using the reading areas in each classroom and how we have a great range 

of books for them to read.  The children were knowledgeable about their class texts and 

they were able to compare them to other stories they have read.  Darcie, from Y4 even lent 

me a copy of their class text – so I know what I’ll be doing this weekend! 

As you know aspiration is one of our values and academic achievement is important to us so 

it was great to give out so many certificates, in assembly this morning, for children who have 

worked hard this week.  We also place a high value on our other values of love and 

forgiveness and it was wonderful to also give out certificates for children who have been 

kind and caring, who have helped others and who are great role models.   

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, spring is definitely on it’s way. 

Best wishes 

Sally Inskip-Ward 
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Lunch menu w/c 26 

February:  

week 2 

 

Educational visits 

• Monday 11 March – Manchester Science & Industry Museum – Y4, 5, 6 

• Friday 15 March – Middleport Pottery Museum – Y3 

• Monday 18 March – Wolseley Centre – Y1 

•  
Please pay/give consent via ParentPay before Friday 1 March 

 

• Tuesday 16 April – Hoo Farm – Y2 
Please pay/give consent via ParentPay before Monday 8 April 

 

 

 

School vacancy 

• Lunchtime Supervisor (Mon-Fri 12-1 pm) 

• 5 hours per week 

• Permanent (38 weeks per year) term-time only 
 

  

 

 

• Details of how each class 
will be celebrating World 
Book Day will be added 
to Google Classroom. 

 

• Children will receive a £1 
book token to exchange 
for a selected book. 


